

## **TOWN OF WESTWOOD**

COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS

Michael F. Walsh, Chairman
Patrick J. Ahearn, Clerk
Nancy C. Hyde, Third Member
Michael A. Jaillet, Town Administrator
Pamela M. Dukeman, Finance Director
Christine E. McCarthy, Executive Assistant

2015 NOV 13 P 1: 08

TOWN CLERK

Westwood Town Hall 580 High Street Westwood, MA 02090 781-326-6450 fax 781-329-8030 www.townhall.westwood.ma.us

## LEGAL NOTICE TOWN OF WESTWOOD NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS

The Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, December 7, 2015 at 7:30PM in the Selectmen's Meeting Room, 580 High Street, Westwood, MA 02090. The purpose of the meeting will be for discussion and taxpayer feedback and a vote of the Selectmen to determine the allocation of Fiscal Year 2016 taxes among the classes of real and personal property as set forth in Chapter 40, Section 56 of the General Laws. Interested taxpayers may present oral or written information on their views.

\_\_\_\_\_

The BOARD OF SELECTMEN, as Local Licensing Authority, will conduct a public hearing on Monday, December 7, 2015 at 7:30 PM in the Selectmen's Meeting Room at Town Hall, 580 High Street, Westwood, Massachusetts 02090. The purpose of the hearing will be to consider a request from NexDine, LLC for a Common Victualler License for NexDine Café at 101 Station Drive, Westwood, Massachusetts. You are being notified as an owner of real estate abutting such undertaking, as determined by the last preceding assessment for taxation. All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing and make their views known to the Board of Selectmen. Questions in advance of the hearing may be directed to Licensing Administrator Janice Barba at 781-320-1366.

-----

The Westwood Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, December 7, 2015 at 7:30pm in the Selectmen's Meeting Room to discuss the renewal of all Common Victualler license including alcohol and entertainment licenses, Automobile Dealer Class I and Class II, Junk Collector, Livery and Taxi Company licenses for the 2016 calendar year. Questions or statements can be placed in writing to the Selectmen's Office, 580 High Street, Westwood, MA 02090 or by phone at 781-326-4172.

-----

The BOARD OF SELECTMEN, as Local Licensing Authority, will conduct a public hearing on Monday, December 7, 2015 at 7:30 PM in the Selectmen's Meeting Room at Town Hall, 580 High Street, Westwood, Massachusetts 02090. The purpose of the hearing will be to consider a Petition for Change of Manager of Record from 5L's, Inc. d/b/a Lambert's Rainbow Fruit at 220 Providence Highway, Westwood, Massachusetts. You are being notified as an owner of real estate abutting such undertaking, as determined by the last preceding assessment for taxation. All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing and make their views known to the Board of Selectmen. Questions in advance of the hearing may be directed to Licensing Administrator Janice Barba at 781-320-1366.